
F.  Action Items 

 

 4.b  Professional Contract Recommendations 

 

 Background:   The management board (six superintendents in Wood 

    County) of the Wood County Shared Service   

    Agreement voted to offer Sheryl Pappa a new   

    administrative contract beginning September 1, 2014 

    and ending August 31, 2016.  

 

 Recommendation:   Offer a new two-year administrative contract to 

     Sheryl Pappa. 

 

 Sample Motion:   “I move to offer Sheryl Pappa a new two-year  

     administrative contract.” 


